[image: image1.jpg]Chairman L. Gale Buckner
State Board of Pardon and Paroles
2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive, SE
Suite 458, Balcony Level, East Tower
Atlanta, Georgia 30334-4909
Washington DC, October 23, 2008

Dear Chairman Buckner,

The 27 Member States of the European Union note with great regret that Mr Troy Davis
has a new execution date of 27 October, 2008.

Representing the European Union, France, the current Presidency, together with the Czech
Republic, its subsequent Presidency, and the European Commission, would like to convey
an urgent humanitarian appeal to spare the life of Mr. Troy Davis.

The European Union wishes to take this opportunity to reiterate its longstanding opposition
to the use of capital punishment under all circumstances and in all cases. We believe that
the elimination of the death penalty is fundamental to the protection of human dignity, and
to the progressive development of human rights.

The case of Mr. Troy Davis has moved public sensitivity worldwide as uncertainty and
questions surrounding the case have created substantial doubt about culpability. For the
European Union, this case illustrates one of the most alarming consequences associated
with the use of capital punishment; the execution of a potentially innocent person.

We therefore respectfully call on the Board of Pardon and Paroles to reconsider its decision
of September 12, 2008 in the case of Troy Davis and invite you, Chairman Buckner, to
exercise all powers vested in your office to ensure that the case of Mr. Troy Davis is
reviewed in full and that he is granted relief from the death penalty.

Very truly yours,
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Pierre Vimont Petr Kolar John Bruton
Ambassador of France Ambassador Ambassador for the
of the Czech Republic Delegation of the

European Commission

AMBASSADE DE FRANCE - EMBASSY OF FRANCE





